
Robotics 

We went to the Robotics competition at McLaren High School.  

Tabitha, Anna, Violette Mackenzie and myself had to build a robot and 

programme it to go around a course themed like space. Mr Martin 

helped us as it was very difficult to programme and it took lots of 

tries to get it right. We were very nervous about the competition as 

we had never done anything like this before. We went round all the 

entries and praised them all. In the competition we came third. 

Jenna Sneddon 
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